
HIBBEN UNDERGRADUATE FELLOWSHIP FIELD TRAINING PROGRAM:  
KOHALA, HAWAIʽI ISLAND, SUMMER, 2022 

We encourage undergraduate students (or those who’ve graduated but not yet started graduate 
school) to apply for an Undergraduate Hibben Fellowship, sponsored by the Department of 
Anthropology at the University of New Mexico. This fellowship covers University of New Mexico  
tuition and fees (6-credit hours, Anth 375), $1000 course fees (for housing, meals, supplies, local 
travel), up to $800 travel to Hawaii, and provides a $3000 stipend for successful completion of 
the program.  Dr. Michael Graves will offer an 8-week program of study: the first a 4-week 
summer program of archaeological fieldwork in Hawaiʽi; the second 4-weeks, students will work 
remotely to complete their independent research projects.  

Students will learn basic geospatial database 
management and conduct analyses on 
remote sensing, archaeological, and historic, 
data pertaining to the development of 
traditional Hawaiian agriculture in the Moku 
(district) of Kohala on the Island of Hawaiʽi. 
Students selected for this program will spend 
four weeks in the field collecting 
archaeological data on dryland and irrigated 
agricultural practices from the 14th to mid-
19th centuries. Evening sessions will be 

regularly devoted to discussions about the larger research project, Hawaiian archaeology, and 
ethical issues archaeologists face in conducting their studies. Students will also be introduced to 
Native Hawaiian culture and history, and participate in our program of collaborative research and 
outreach with local communities in Kohala. 

The second four weeks, students will return 
home and work remotely to complete a 
research project, under the guidance of Dr. 
Graves using data they collected in the field as 
well as previously collected, archived data from 
the Hawaiʽi Historical and Archaeological 
Research Project. This program of study will 
extend from early June through the end of July 
2022. Students will have an opportunity to 
present their research at professional and 
educational conferences. 

For more information about this program, please visit: 

The Hawaiʽi Historical and Archaeological Research Project webpage: 
https://anthropology.unm.edu/research/field-projects/project/hawaii-historical-and-

archaeological-research-project-h2arp.html 

Applications are due by March 15, 2022  

https://anthropology.unm.edu/research/field-projects/project/hawaii-historical-and-archaeological-research-project-h2arp.html
https://anthropology.unm.edu/research/field-projects/project/hawaii-historical-and-archaeological-research-project-h2arp.html

